
*Child Care Subsidies may apply. $5 Admin Fee per family. $5 Late Fees apply within 7 days per child. Payment plans available.

**Experience/Activity Fee. Programs may be subject to change. Third Party Payment Fees apply. See Terms and Conditions for cancellation policy

Garrang Wilam Primary - Truganina
6:45 AM START
6:15 PM END

PLEASE

ARRIVE BY 9AM

ON EXCURSION
DAYS

IN-HOUSE INCURSION EXCURSION

MON · 7th JUL

Ticket to Ride

Roll up! Roll up! Blockheads
unite! Grab the tickets! Build

with excitement! We are off to
the BRICKS 4 KIDS amusement

park made from our
imaginations! Using bricks, we’ll

build our favourite rides and
learn how to make them come to

life!

Daily Fee $94

After Max CCS* $9.40

TUE · 8th JUL

Bowling

There's no time to spare!
TeamKids is hosting our very
own bowling tournament & we

need your help to knock down as
many pins as possible! Are you

& your friends up for the
challenge? *Socks required.

Daily Fee $117

After Max CCS* $11.70

WED · 9th JUL

Dragon Trials

Today we’re diving into a
dragon-filled adventure inspired

by How to Train Your Dragon,
with epic games, challenges, and

fun fit for a true Viking rider

Daily Fee $95

After Max CCS* $9.50

THU · 10th JUL

Elio

Elio, a creative underdog, is
accidentally beamed into the

Communiverse and mistaken for
Earth’s ambassador. Among alien
worlds, he finds friendship and
begins to discover his true self.

*Rated PG *Allergy Alert

Daily Fee $117

After Max CCS* $11.70

FRI · 11th JUL

The Outdoor
Challenge

Today we’re taking on the Great
Outdoor Challenge! Get ready to
breathe in the fresh air, create
your very own adventure sash,

and enjoy a day full of fun,
creativity, and exploration in the

great outdoors!

Daily Fee $81

After Max CCS* $8.10

MON · 14th JUL

Dino Bath Bomb
Explosion

Get ready to mix, mold, and fizz
with prehistoric flair! Join us

for a dino-mite adventure as we
create colorful, fizzy bath bombs

inspired by your favorite
dinosaurs.

Daily Fee $97

After Max CCS* $9.70

TUE · 15th JUL

Smurfs

When evil wizards Razamel and
Gargamel capture Papa Smurf,
the Smurfs journey to the real

world. With new friends by their
side, they must unlock their
destiny to save him—and the
universe. *Rated PG *Allergy

Alert

Daily Fee $117

After Max CCS* $11.70

WED · 16th JUL

AiroWorld

We're jumping for joy because
TeamKids is going to AiroWorld,

Melbourne’s best trampoline
park! We'll be taking flight,

bouncing on trampolines and
inflatables. The sky’s the limit!

*Socks required.

Daily Fee $123

After Max CCS* $12.30

THU · 17th JUL

Animals Galore

Come with us to meet some
uniquley Aussie animal friends!

From the furry, feathery and
scaly we are discovering the

animals that call Australia home
before the opportunity to meet

our new friends!

Daily Fee $89

After Max CCS* $8.90

FRI · 18th JUL

Chess Champions

Attention, budding chess
champions! Get ready for the
ultimate brain-boosting day

brimming with chess knowledge.
Unleash your potential and

master the art of becoming the
town's finest chess player.

Daily Fee $97

After Max CCS* $9.70

FIND A VENUE
TEAMKIDS.COM.AU/VENUES

CHOOSE YOUR ADVENTURE
BOOK TODAY!

TEAMKIDS.COM.AU VERSION
v20250702.2 1300 035 000


